
                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Headlands Community Primary School 
Oak Tree Lane, Haxby, York. YO32 2YH 

Telephone/Fax: 01904762356 
Email:headlands.primary@york.gov.uk 

 
 

Monday 4th March 2024  
 

Reception Visit to Haxby Village 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
To consolidate the children’s learning about ‘Special Places’, we have organised a visit 
to Haxby village. Throughout the morning, the children will visit St. Mary’s church to 
develop an increased understanding of how the church is a special place to many 
people who live in Haxby. We will also be visiting Haxby high street to investigate the 
geographical physical features that serve the local community.    
 
The visit will take place on Thursday 21st March. We will aim to leave school at 
approximately 9.30am and will arrive back in time for lunch at 11.40am. Please provide 
your child with a coat and suitable walking footwear. 
 
As ever, we would welcome extra adult support. If you hold a current Disclosure Barring 
Service (DBS) certificate for the school, are able to give up your time and would like to join 
us we would really appreciate it. Please let us know no later than Monday 18th March by 
speaking to a member of EYFS staff or by sending a message on Seesaw marking the 
subject heading ‘Reception Visit to Haxby Village’. If you would like to help but do not 
currently hold a DBS, please pick up an application form from the school office.  
 
As we require your consent for your child to attend this visit, please may we ask you to 
follow this link and complete the required information.  

https://forms.office.com/e/hGf6eyxw2J 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs. Neville and Mrs. Hicks 

https://forms.office.com/e/hGf6eyxw2J

